
Laura Jones
Vassalboro
LD 234
Dear  Representative CAMPBELL and Honorable members of the Veterans and 
Legal Affairs Committee,
I am Laura Jones, a resident of Vassalboro, Maine, 04989. As a 25 year veteran of the
US Air Force and a 4th generation Mainer, I am strongly in opposition of this bill and 
request that you vote NO. As as member of the military I fought for people rights to 
exercise their freedom to vote. This bill undoes the voice of the people that have 
already voted in favor of rank choice voting. 
Rank choice voting makes our democracy more equitable and gives voters more 
choice at the ballot box. Rank choice voting gives voters more meaningful choices 
and eliminates spoilers and strategic voting.
Once again, I urge you to vote NO on LD 234.
Thank you for your time.


